FOOD CORP

February 28, 2022

To:

EGLE, AQD, Warren District
27700 Donald Court
Warren, Ml 48092

Ms. Jenine Camilleri
PO Box 30260
Lansing, MI 48909

From:

Weeks Food Corporation

36901 Division

Richmond, M| 48062

SRN : P1255, Macomb County, R336.1310

To Whom it May Concern:
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In response to the above mentioned complaint. Weeks Food
Corporation has immediately stopped burning all refuse. Weeks Food also
acknowledges that it will no longer burn any refuse in the future. In addition,
Weeks Food added an additional trash dumpster at our facility to contain

any refuse.

Weeks Food was informed by DNR officer Eric Thorson that the burning of
wood, dried grass, leaves and other natural products is allowed to be

burned.

It is Weeks Food's intention to comply and feel this letter serves as our

response to above mentioned complaint.

Sincerely

Brian T. Weeks
President




Page 2: additional information request on 3/7/22. Reply submitted 3/14/22

1) The violation occurred on February 17, 2022.

2) The burning of office papers has been occurring for several years.

3) The violation has been corrected on February 18, 2022
No more burning of office trash is occurring




